
Madison December Newsletter Con’t 
 
Outdoor Education Fundraiser December 14​​th​​ get your tickets now! 
Our 17​th​ Annual Spaghetti Night is only a week away!  Why cook when you can feed your whole 
family (​up to 5 people​​) for $25.  Individual tickets are $8.  Pasta, Bread, Salad and raffle 
baskets are all wrapped up in one evening to support our students attending a week of outdoor 
science education in the Santa Cruz Redwoods. 
  
Lost and Found 
This time of year the days can be like summer or like winter, sometimes in the same day! 
Needless to say, our lost and found is full of beautiful and expensive clothing.  The lost and 
found is located in the main hallway and we are asking that you remind your students to check it 
for coats and sweaters.  Check the lost and found at least once a week for items.  All unclaimed 
items in the lost and found after December 21​st​ will be donated to charity 
  
Holiday Toy and Food Drive 
Tis the Season of Kindness.  Our annual Holiday Toy and Food Drive is going on now.  A big 
thank you to the many families who have donated items.  Collection bins are located in the front 
lobby just outside the office, or you may send items in with your child and their classroom 
teacher will get them to front. Thank you. 
 
 


